
 

 
 
Our Ref: MSH/woo/CMLtr 
 
13 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Now that we are now in full swing of term 6, I am writing to invite you to our upcoming coffee morning 
and school tour.  
 
My aim is to continue developing strong relationships with our families and provide parents and carers 
with the necessary assistance and advice to support their child's education and achieve the best 
outcomes possible, allowing them to feel empowered as individuals and aim high.  
 
Date: Wednesday 19th June from 
Time: 09:00 - 09:45  
Venue: The Portsmouth Academy  
 
This event provides a brilliant opportunity for you to meet teaching and leadership staff and 
experience first-hand the vibrant learning environment we offer at The Portsmouth Academy.  
 
Over coffee and light refreshments, I will share with you a short update on the school’s journey. There 
will also be an opportunity to ask questions about the school during the tour. Please note that I will not 
be able to discuss your individual child’s circumstances.  
 
Following coffee, I will conduct a guided tour of our school facilities, classrooms, and recreational 
areas. This tour will be an excellent way for you to gain a deeper understanding of the day-to-day life 
at our academy and see the resources and spaces that support children’s learning and wellbeing.  
 
Please register your attendance via the form link here. Places will be capped at 15. If demand is high, 
I will arrange further dates.   
 
I look forward to welcoming you and continuing to build a strong school community. Your support and 
involvement are invaluable to us.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs M Smith 

Executive Principal 

https://forms.office.com/e/GumEKC98Z5

